Alamance Artisans
Minutes of Monthly Meeting
6/20/2023

Dottie Blanchard reported that we have an exhibit scheduled at Center for Creative Leadership from December 2023 through March 2024. Details are still to be fleshed out. CCL will hold a reception and send invitations. It is expected that about 20 artists will be able to participate. Helpers will be needed for delivery of art to CCL.

The Treasurer’s report was accepted. This year’s Grassroots Grant application will be later than in the past so monies will not be received until after the Extravaganza.

We voted to move meeting time permanently to 6:30.

We have 38 Patrons. Remember it is never too late to get patrons. Jan Holloman and Carolyn Bell will be retiring from handling Patron recordkeeping as of the end of the year. 

The Extravaganza brochure has been sent to the printer. This year it has a QR code that will take users right to our website. Save-the-date cards also with a QR code are in process. We need volunteers from the guild for the raffle table, as greeters, to do demos, and as booth sitters. Alamance Arts is not mailing newsletters any more so we are going to be asking for their mailing list.

There is no meeting in July. The potluck will be August 15.

Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito

